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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

 
I hope you are all safe and well.  

 
Our 6th Form Prefect team have very kindly produced a video to welcome and introduce 
your child to The Weald from the eyes of a student. We hope you will be able to watch 
it as a family. Here is the link: https://youtu.be/5-H17oOZRlk 

 
Shortly after half-term I will be writing to you with details on our transition events 
scheduled for the end of June. In the meantime, if you have any questions please do not 
hesitate to contact me.  

 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 

 
 
Mr Richard Brimacombe 
Assistant Head Teacher 
          
 

https://youtu.be/5-H17oOZRlk

